
From: stevesc tds.net [mailto:stevesc@tds.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 10:13 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Preserve 100 Block 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 
 
I am writing to voice my support for preserving the buildings on the 100 block of State Street 
and the Stark building on Fairchild and Mifflin Street. While I recognize the need to address 
deterioration in some of the buildings, I believe that such issues can be addressed in a manner 
that preserves the historic buildings.  
 
The 100 block and Stark buildings are vital parts of Madison's heritage. I welcome the 
Frautschi's commitment to downtown improvement, but I think that a solution can be found that 
improves the area without diminishing the historic features.  
 
Regards, 
 
Steve Steinhoff 1219 Spaight St., Madison 
 


